
 

 

 

 

UPCOMING STATION REP ELECTION 
RULES AND EXPECTATIONS 

 
 

The following rules and expectations pertaining to 
the upcoming Station Rep Election are as follows: 
 
 
1.  No nominee will be allowed to campaign at their location while being 
released by either the Union or the Company.  The intent for this rule is 
to allow all nominees the same opportunities to campaign in an equal 
manner. 
 
 
2.  While campaigning, no nominee is permitted to utilize the TWU 
Local 555 logo on any campaign literature, flyers, or social media posts.  
 
 
3.  While campaigning, nominees will be permitted to wear TWU Local 
555 branded clothing.  This includes hats, beanies, shirts, lanyards, etc... 
 

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or require further 
explanation, please do not hesitate to reach out to our TWU 

Local 555 Election Committee at elections@twu555.org 
 
 
 

PLEASE EXERCISE YOUR RIGHT TO MAKE YOUR 
VOICE HEARD, AND YOUR VOTE COUNT 

mailto:elections@twu555.org

